
Dear Families,

We kindly request that you inform the HWSA Team
Lead Rebecca Nolan and Saxon Hill Nursing Team
of any changes to your child feeding regime, as we
are not consistently being notified of these updates
through dieticians. Your communication ensures we

can provide the best care and support for your child.
Thank you for your co-operation.

Weekly

Oak Class would like to invite you to
join them for a coffee morning 

on Thursday 30th January between
10:15 and 11:30am.

The focus will be on creativity and music.



Weekly
Key Dates

Hello families,

click link to read

important letter

regarding dogs in

school: Letter to

families - Regarding

Dogs in school 🐶

3rd February - Children’s Mental

Health Week.

12th February - Parents’ Evening

14th February - Valentine’s Disco

Please check Evidence for

Learning to see what  your

child has been up to this

week. Instructions on how to

access this are in the back

of the home school diaries. 
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https://tinyurl.com/3pvn2szm
https://tinyurl.com/3pvn2szm

